
  
 

  

  

 
 

  

 

 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: March 10, 2022 3:39 PM 
Subject: Regional Electricity Planning in North & East of Sudbury – Webinar on March 31 

Regional electricity planning is underway for the North & East of Sudbury region. The IESO will host a webinar 
on Thursday, March 31 at 2:00 p.m. to provide an overview of the regional electricity planning process and our 
proposed engagement plans with you over the coming months. We will also be seeking your input to inform 
the electricity demand forecast as the first step in developing an electricity plan – Integrated Regional 
Resource Plan (IRRP) – for the region. 

Register to participate in the March 31 webinar. Materials will be available in advance and written comments 
will be invited until April 21. Upon registration, you will receive an email confirmation containing a calendar 
invitation with meeting details. Please save this invitation to your calendar to ensure you have the 
access details for the event. 

The North & East of Sudbury region encompasses the Town of Moosonee, Town of Hearst, Municipality of East 
Ferris, Town of Kirkland Lake, Town of Kaspuskasing, Town of Cochrane, Town of Iroquois Falls, City of 
Timmins, City of Temiskaming Shores, City of Greater Sudbury, Municipality of West Nipissing, and City of 
North Bay. There are also several Indigenous communities in this planning region including Constance Lake 
First Nation, Flying Post First Nation, Matachewan First Nation, Mattagami First Nation, Missanabie Cree, 
Moose Cree First Nation, Nipissing First Nation, Taykwa Tagamou First Nation, Temagami First Nation, 
Wahgoshig First Nation and Wahnapitae First Nation. Northern Lights Métis Council, Timmins Métis Council, 
Temiskaming Métis Council and Chapleau Métis Council are also included in this region. Visit our website to 
learn more about the North & East of Sudbury Region or for more information about the regional electricity 
planning process. 

All interested parties are invited and encouraged to participate including, but not limited to, local 
municipalities, Indigenous and Métis communities, businesses, stakeholders and members of the general 
public. 

For additional details on this engagement initiative, please visit the North & East of Sudbury electricity 
planning engagement webpage. 

Regards, 

Rouselle Gratela 
IESO Community Engagement & Customer Outreach

 ++This email is being sent to all municipalities, past engagement participants and IESO subscribers to the North & East of Sudbury 
Region. 
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https://www.ieso.ca/-/media/Files/IESO/Document-Library/engage/ne-sudbury/ne-sudbury-IRRP-Engagement-Plan.ashx
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/vVrVfPJjxUOPS9OOpFit2A,kYso17D1RUyWAIUCtmKIsw,W8KSxEv0Y0W_ZmhmgIhGAg,jWUXcOo87U6T6VYulf2eCA,xj9JfKUq0E2D28izRQzEmA,L4X1rBB-zUuZvEjOc1Twtw?mode=read&tenantId=7cd55abd-63f2-43c5-8f4b-d38ea458add8
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Get-Involved/Regional-Planning/Northeast-Ontario/North-East-Sudbury
http://www.ieso.ca/Get-Involved/Regional-Planning/About-Regional-Planning/How-the-Process-Works
http://www.ieso.ca/Get-Involved/Regional-Planning/About-Regional-Planning/How-the-Process-Works
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-North-East-of-Sudbury

